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IIAAMM  //  BBRRIITTIISSHH  AAIIRRWWAAYYSS  
Pre-65 Retiree Health Insurance Update  

 

Although there have not been any meetings over the past few weeks, the Union and the 

Company have had a continued and ongoing dialogue to resolve the remaining issues that have 

prevented a resolution concerning the retiree health care.  I am pleased to report that progress 

has been made but there remains work yet to be completed. 

 

The parties have agreed to meet face to face again next week in NYC.  I am hopeful that after 

those meetings we will be able to announce whatever the outcome that these talks produce.  

Once the meetings are completed, whatever the outcome, a bulletin with further details will be 

released. 

 

As always, communications concerning British Airways, and all companies represented by 

IAMAW District Lodge 142 can be found at www.iamdl142.org.  As always, if you have any 

questions about this process, please give me a call at (859)653-4037 or email me at 

jsamuel@iamdl142.org.  With best wishes, I remain 

 

Sincerely and fraternally, 

 
James M. Samuel 

General Chairperson 

 

JMS/jf 

Cc: S. Pantoja 

 J. Tiberi 

 T. Klima 

 DL 142 Executive Board 
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